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MTA staft has had the opportunity to review recent amendments to SB 1503
concerning the transition between the current seven-year STIP cycle and the
proposcd four-vear STIP. The amendments satisfactorily address the transition
issue for Los Angeles County. Staff believes that these amendments, coupled
with an amendment which changes the date on which county entitlement
calculations are based so that the basis for the calculation is the 1996 S [P, rather -
than the 1994 STIP, meet the conditions For support established by the MTA

) Bourd a its June meeting. Staff will communicate this to the ill's author,

/ Senator Quentin Kopp, and to the Los Angeles County legislative delegation.

If vou would like any further information on this bill, please contact Claudette
Moody at (213) 922-2237.
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